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The Nebraska State Education Association Aspiring Educators have had another spectacular year! Similar 
to last year, COVID-19 challenged us to use a virtual format for our events. In November, we held our fall 
conference over Zoom. Our members had the opportunities to hear from Lee Perez, the Nebraska 2022 
Teacher of the Year, listen to panels with new educators and cooperating teachers, and to attend 
sessions about instructional practices for pre-service and non-native educators, special education in the 
classroom, NEA Member Benefits, and so much more. Our members loved the panels so much, we 
decided to incorporate a panel at our Virtual Delegate Assembly in March. Along with the panel, we had 
a keynote from Paul Timm, the 2021 Nebraska Teacher of the Year, and our business meeting. No new 
bylaws were proposed at our Delegate Assembly this year.  
 


